
 

 

 
 
 

 
2nd May 2022  

Coronation Celebrations – Friday 5th May 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

On Friday 5th May we will be having a day of special activities in order to celebrate the coronation of King 

Charles III. 

We will be having a non-uniform day and inviting the students to wear either their best clothes e.g. clothes 

they would wear for Eid, Christmas or other special occasions or simply ‘red, white and blue’. 

The day will start with decorating the corridors and a street party, at which the students will experience a 

‘British’ cream tea with scones and finger sandwiches.  

Mr Byrne has kindly offered to cook the scones and make finger sandwiches for the cream tea and in order 

to cover the cost of this we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £1 from each student which can be 

paid using ParentPay.  

We are really looking forward to celebrating this special event with the students and we thank you for your 

support with this. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs C Endersby 

Assistant Headteacher 
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